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Avoca Beach Public School is committed to providing a safe and caring environment where individuals are 
respectful, responsible and strive for their personal best.                                                                                   

Our innovative, collaborative, and inclusive culture empowers and supports every learner. 
 

Dear Parents, 
Thank you again to all of the parents and friends of the school who have made 2022 a 
rewarding and successful year. 
Congratulations to all the students. I am extremely proud of each and every one of you and 
you too should be proud of your achievements.  Year 6 had a fantastic farewell last week and I 
wish them all, every success in their secondary studies and beyond.  
  
Presentation Day 
A huge congratulations to all the students who received awards at our 2022 Presentation Day. 
It was a wonderful occasion and I was so proud of all the students for their exemplary 
behaviour at the assembly. Below is a list of our student leaders for 2023: 
  
SRC 
Finn Casey 
Harry Lowbridge 
Felix O’Gara 
Zaiden Taylor 
Payton Arnold 
Ellie Brien 
Melody McRae 
Sienna Scott 
  
House Captains 
Freeman: Eli Sims, Ava Campbell, Ella Williams, Harriet Viles 
Bradman: Felicity Jones, Charlie Beaton, Noah Day 
Jackson: Isla Davies, Mae Mitchell, Matilda Harvey, Kai Berthot-Craig 
Newcombe: Lily Parker, Owen Harris, Zac Battye, Zach Johnson 
  
Back to School Vouchers 
Included in this newsletter is a letter from the Premier, announcing a Back to School NSW 
program. The program offers parents $150 worth of vouchers to help pay for school supplies. 
  
School Security- 1300 880 021  
Please keep a look out for our school throughout the holidays. I ask that if you see anyone not 
treating our school with care and respect during the break, that you please notify School 
Security on 1300 880 021.   
  
 School resumes next year for Yrs 1- 6 on Tuesday 31st January, 2023.  
Ben Thomas 
Principal 
  
Quote of the Week 
“It’s not what’s under the tree that matters, it’s who is gathered around it.” 
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PBL Values Assembly Presentation 

Congratulations to the students who received PBL Values Awards at the last Values 
Assembly. 

KB Beau Sedgwick, Willow Andrews 3B Lydia Rodrigues, Reef Clark 
KJ Ellie Hughes, Jonah Burque 3F Poppy Mann, Thomas Rolls 
KT Saxon Wells, Ayla Barlow 4B Indiana Reed, Carter Rodgers 
KW Taj Mills, Frankie Fitzpatrick 4J Cooper O’Brien, Kenzie Johnson 
1G Indi Ennion, Archie Neville 4S Koa Payne, River Randall 
1M Violet Boyd, Kain Paterson 5/6C Ellie Brien, Felix O’Gara 
1R Ruby Ramsay, Joshua Kotris 5/6D Lilly Folbigg, Noah Farrell 
2A Indah Forster, Koa Philips 5/6F Felicity Jones, Zac Battye 
2D Javi Eljerban, Olivia Hadfield 5/6T Soraya Mathieson, Zoe Powling 
2M Ace Clayton, Peyton Halwagy   

 
Congratulations to our 25 stellar recipients!  

 

 
 
SRC Christmas Food Drive 
To the ABPS FAMILIES, thank you once again for your generosity. 
Kincumber Neighbourhood Centre were overwhelmed to see the huge amount of food that 
was donated. Many people will benefit when hampers are made up and delivered to those in 
need. 
Food Drive 
On Wednesday we took a whole truck load of food to the Kincumber Neighbourhood Centre. 
It was lots of fun to take all that food to the people in need. It made me feel good to help out. 
Thank you to Mr Munton for taking all of the food in his truck. 
Jem Stead SRC 2022 
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Rebel Sport 
Avoca Beach would like to thank all of the parents, carers and community members who have 
shopped at Rebel Sport over the last 12 months and mentioned Avoca Beach PS as your 
affiliated school. The points earnt through this initiative have allowed us to purchase over 
$1300 worth of new sports equipment for the students to use in 2023. Mr J and Mac had a 
great time spending to points last week. Please continue to mention our school if or when you 
next shop at Rebel Sport. Thank you again for all of your support.  
 

 
 
The Snack Shack 
We would like to thank you all for your help throughout the year and take this opportunity to 
wish you all a Merry Christmas and a happy, safe new year. 
Lyndsay and Lara 
 
Uniform Shop 
The Uniform Shop will be open on the two school development days next year before kids go 
back - 
*Friday 27th January - 10am-12pm 
*Monday 30th January - 10am -12pm 
Then on Thursdays from 2:30 - 3:30pm as per normal.  
The uniform shop has registered to be a participating business in the NSW government back 
to school voucher scheme. Please keep an eye out for details on how to use your vouchers with 
us. 
Thank you 
Lara 
 
 
School Fair Sponsors 
A huge thank you to our sponsors for their support of our school: - 
DIAMOND SPONSORS 
Bonython Property Group 
Dependable Fire Services 
McGrath Estate Agents 
GOLD SPONSORS 
Ali Dancepants 
Atelier Andy Carson 
Avoca Beach Dental 
Avoca Beach Law 
Avoca Beach Seafoods 
Coast Academy of Music 
Sara Lee 
Smith & Sons 
 
Please remember to support the businesses that support us. 
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Children’s Disco Parties 
Hosted by local Ali Payne - As seen at Avoca Beach Fair 
Put your feet up while I make your child feel like a star and create a fabulous party experience 
with lasting memories       
I bring all of the equipment – Professional sound system, Music and lights as I guide the 
children through dancing and games with prizes, stickers, stamps, coloured hairspray and 
loads of fun! 
In your home or the venue that you hire 
For more information contact Ali on Ph: 0414 321 746  
or email: info@dancepantsparties.com.au 
or check out the Website: www.dancepantsparties.com.au 

 
 
MUSIC TUITION AT AVOCA BEACH - GUITAR (ACOUSTIC AND ELECTRIC), SINGING, ELECTRIC 
BASS, BANJO, 
MANDOLIN and UKELELE. All styles and all ages, beginners to advanced levels, very 
experienced professional teacher. Phone Chris on 0422 802 222 
 

Avoca Beach Public School’s newsletter contains paid advertisements which assist with the cost of publication. The 

publication of such advertisements does not imply endorsement of any product or service by the NSW Department of 

Education or Avoca Beach Public  
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